
     

     

 
Are you a parent of a child with special needs? 

Join the Umbrella Support Group on Tuesday, February 9th! 
 

Connect with other parents in similar situations ~ 
Childcare provided ~ Light snacks provided 

 
 

Hot Topics Include: 
 

St. Louis Recreation Council presents Summer Camps 2016 
& 

Special School District presents Kindergarten Transition 
 
 

Meeting held at the Pattonville Learning Center from 6 pm to 7:30 pm 
 

To register or if you have questions, please email Natalie McCarthy at 
umbrella_sg@yahoo.com 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 


